
 
 

 

 

Letter of Nomination for the European Cycling Union Board of Directors 

 

Larnaca, 03 February 2025 

To:  The Board of Directors of the 

       European Cycling Union (UEC) 

       Maison du Sport International 

       54, Avenue de Rhodanie 

       CH – 1007 Lausanne 

 

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Board of Directors, 

 

I am writing to formally present my candidacy for a position on the Board of Directors of the 

European Cycling Union. With extensive experience in sports—particularly in cycling—and 

a proven commitment to advancing the sport at both national and international levels, I am 

confident in my ability to contribute meaningfully to the Union's mission. 

 

Through my involvement in sports as an athlete, Head of a Cycling Club, President of the 

Cyprus Cycling Federation, Member of the Executive Committee of the Cyprus Olympic 

Committee and former Vice President of the Balkan Cycling Union, I have had the 

opportunity to be involved in shaping development strategies, promoting sports ethics and 

strengthening cycling.  

Professionally, I have held senior positions of responsibility, where I gained valuable 

expertise in organizational management, stakeholder collaboration, and addressing complex 

challenges.  

 

The European Cycling Union's priorities align with my values and vision to enhance 

participation, sustainability and innovation in cycling. If honored with the opportunity to 

serve, I pledge to dedicate my knowledge, experience, and passion to strengthening the 

Union’s structures and advancing its strategic objectives. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Georgios Georgiou  

President of Cyprus Cycling Federation  

george.georgiou.p@gmail.com 

tel. +35799659894 
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